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After more than a month of having our service 

projects in the afternoons and evenings, Shine City 

Project returned to volunteering on a Saturday 

morning! On July 31, 2021, our Shine City Project 

volunteers arrived at the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission to help provide assistance in the kitchen 

and dining facility! With our Shine City Project 

director away, our group was led by Andrés! We 

had five volunteers representing Shine City Project. 

 

For the first two hours, our volunteers helped to 

wrap up cookies and fold laundered rags and 

aprons. There were many cookies, rags, and aprons 

that needed to be taken care of. After working 

tirelessly, our group also helped to serve lunch for 

residents at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission! On the 

menu was fried chicken! As we were serving, we 

were able to have good interactions with those who 

came for lunch. After everyone enjoyed their 

lunch, we closed the dining hall and cleaned up. 

 

After working at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission for 

four hours, our Shine City Project volunteers 

needed some much-needed rest and relaxation! We 

headed over to Harrison House and met our Aunt 

Katherine Duncan! From the Las Vegas Rescue Mission, we brought over some fried chicken for her to 

enjoy as a way to show our appreciation! In return, we had a home-cooked meal consisting of baked 

chicken, as well as rice, and mac and cheese! To finish our time at Harrison House, we also received a 

tour of Harrison House! We appreciate Aunt Katherine for her hospitality! 

 

 


